
 
  

Please do not hesitate to circulate this e-mail! 
  

CALL FOR PAPERS 
  
  
The European Group for Public Administration (EGPA) in close collaboration with Utrecht University is 
organizing the 2016 EGPA Annual Conference to be held from 24 to 26 August in Utrecht, The 
Netherlands. The event will be preceded by the PhD Symposium on 22 and 23 August. 
  
The call-for-papers for the PhD Seminar, the permanent study groups and for the French Speaking 
Seminar are now available on the Conference website www.egpa-conference2016.org   
  
The EGPA Conference is open to academics, young researchers and practitioners.  You are invited to 
submit an abstract for proposal on topics addressed by the different study groups and 
seminars.  Proposal and abstracts should be submitted and uploaded through the website: www.egpa-
conference2016.org under «Registration - Submission». 
  
Online registration to attend the event will be accessible later and you will be informed accordingly. 
  
  
We hope to welcome many of you in Utrecht and please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions. 
  
With kind regards, 
The EGPA Conference Team 
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